
  -----Original Message----- 
  From: Reza Refghi 
  Sent: Tuesday, June 16, 2020 12:34 PM 
  To: David West <david.west@richmondhill.ca  
  Cc: Clerks Richmondhill <clerks@richmondhill.ca ; Doris Cheng  
  <doris.cheng@richmondhill.ca  
  Subject: Sabella ridge estates / 28 storey rental 

Hi David, 

Hope you are well, recently we have heard a bad news about proposal of 28 storey 
rental apartment in Yonge street. According to their plan the entrance will be in Arten/ 
Creekview street which is hard to believe that such a narrow street can sustain traffic of 
280 units. On the other hand who will be responsible for our property devaluation 
because of the profit of one developer family or company. We are paying  thousand of 
dollars for our property taxes to live in this area, but due to this project you think it would 
be fair to pay such a high amount of taxes. We are strongly disagree about this project 
and want to escalate our complaint to related officials. Please advice us with this matter. 

Kind Regards, 

Reza Refghi 

Sent from my iPhone 
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